
September 9, 2020 - Neighborhood Council #2 meeting called to order at 7:00 pm by 
Chairman Shyla Patera.  Members present were Secretary, Tim Croft, Frank Speidel, 
and Lanni Klasner, Communication Specialist for the City of Great Falls. 

Ms. Klasner informed council that the public was informed of Neighborhood Council #2’s 
meeting by placing time and date of meeting in the city’s water bill with very low response 
to the meeting. 

Topics discussed were: 

- Chair Shyla Patera will keep in touch with Brett Doney regarding meeting at 
GFDA.

- Communication Specialist Klasner, handed out Neighborhood Guide 
pamphlet with information on codes of the City of Great Falls and what it 
takes to be a good neighbor.

- Chair Shyla Patera reminded the Committee about the vision for the future of 
Neighborhood Council #2.

- Mr. Croft informed Committee on the progress of work at Fire Station #4. 
Personnel are standing by at Station #4 during peak traffic times.

- Neighborhood Works is having a cleanup Saturday, Sept. 12th.  Contact Carol 
Bronson if interested.

- Chairman Patera informed council that the Census will end Sept. 30th and to 
get out a vote in upcoming election.  She will try to get District #2 candidates 
and representatives to attend the next meeting in October.

- High school student, Gavin, was asked how the school season was going and 
informed the committee of some of the problems he was having.

- Lanni Klasner spoke about Neighborhood Council #2’s social media and 
Facebook page and asked member, Frank Speidel if he would be interested in 
a similar page for NC 2.

- Chairman Patera will try to attend Committee work session meeting on Nov. 
17th.

Council adjourned at 8:20 pm. 

Any additional input and/or comments would be greatly appreciated. 


